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Safety Recall 93T7 
Special Tool Allocation Notice   

 

Date: October 30, 2023 

This notice is for: All Dealership Personnel 
 

Special Tool Allocation 

• Test Adapter Set -4J3-998-099- will be allocated to selected Audi dealers that have vehicles in their AOR 
included in upcoming Safety Recall 93T7 (High-Voltage Battery).  

• This tool set is required for the recall inspection procedure.  

• The campaign circular will be published on October 31, 2023 and will include instructions on the use of this 
tool. 

• Dealers interested in ordering this tool can refer to the campaign circular for ordering information once it’s 
been published.  

 

Test Adapter Set 

-4J3-998-099- 
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